
Date: November 23 2020 
 
 
Request for Deferral of Committee of Adjustment Meeting 
Re: 17080 Bathurst St – Syban Industries Ltd. 
 
Hello, 
 
Please accept this formal request on behalf of Syban Industries Ltd at 17080 Bathurst Street. 
 
This request is to ask for the Minor Variance Application for the above noted property be deferred from 
the November 2020 Committee of Adjustment Meeting be moved to the January 2021 Committee of 
Adjustment Meeting. 
 
We will require more time with our legal team to prepare for the meeting. 
 
Kindly confirm receipt of this request. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Stephanie Soave and Sean Payne 
Real Estate Representatives 
Representing Applicant: Syban Industries Ltd. 


